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OFFICE OF THE MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, EQUALITY AND) LAW REFORM
OIFIG AN AIRE DLI AGUS CIRT, COMHIONANNAIS AGUS ATHCHOIRITHE DL

/6 May, 2006

Dear Ms. Kelly

I am directed by the Minister for Justice, Equality and Law Reform, Mr. Michael
McDowell, T.D., to refer further to your letter dated 2nd December, 2005 regarding
Garda Youth Diversion Projects in Tallaght West.

There are currently three Garda Youth Diversion Projects operating in the Tallaght
area. These are the YEW project (Youth Enhancement in Whitechurch); the KEY
project (Key to Engaging Youth) which serves the Killinarden, Fettercaim and
Glenshane areas and the JAY project (Jobstown Action for Youth). A total of
€303,636 was allocated to these three projects in 2005. It is estimated that in
excess of €307,000 will issue to the projects in 2006.

Yours sincerely,

2 BnaDbber

Private Secretary

Ms. Joan Kelly,
A/Senior Staff Officer,
Housing Department,
County Hall,

Town Centre,
Tallaght,

Dublin 24
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